From: Adam Gypalo [mailto:adam@ward43.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2018 9:33 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Alderman Smith Reporting - Annual IRA Luncheon

Hi Steve,

(I apologize for the delay in sending this over to you - I thought I had sent this last week, but it appears to have gotten stuck in my draft folder).

Alderman Smith did attend the annual IRA luncheon on Thursday, February 1st as a guest of the chairman of the IRA.  The event was at the Union League Club at 65 E Jackson, and was their annual meeting and luncheon. 

Please let me know if you need any additional information, and again, my apologies on the lateness of the reporting on this event!

Best, 

Adam 

-- 

Adam Gypalo
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith
43rd Ward
